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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, Malo e 
Lelei, Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers        Term 4  Week 
7, 2019 

Senior Prize Giving Assembly 
Senior school Prize Giving Assembly will take place on 
Friday 6th December in the hall at 9:30 am.  If you are 

wanting to attend, please make sure you arrive early so 
the assembly can commence on time with no disruptions 

as this is a very special day for our school leavers. 
 

Senior School Spelling Bee Results 
Leabank Schools Spelling Bee was held on Thursday 7​th 

November in the hall.  There were three categories: Level 
1, Level 2 and Level 3. Everyone who participated did a 

great job.  Congratulations to our winners! 
 

 Level 1 Level 2 Level 3 
1st Place Teki Kinikini Ty’ee Temanu Zohail Hassan 

2nd Place Elle Christy Bernie Ruarangi Syrai Setefano 

3rd Place Siu Tufaina Tonga Launga Darcy Rakete 
 

 

Leabank School U8 T-Ball 2019-2020 
Congratulations to our player of the day for Saturday 23 November! 

Well done to all players, you played an amazing game. 
 

Team Name Room 

Leabank All Starz Soul Tavui Room 7 

Leabank Legendz Khadejah Feite Room 14 
 

 

Manurewa Intermediate Enrolment Forms 
All year 6 students who intend on attending Manurewa 
Intermediate next year please return their completed 

enrolment forms to the school office as soon as possible. 
If you have not received an enrolment pack or have lost yours, 

you can collect another one from the school office.  
 

Please go through the checklist at the front of the enrolment form and 
make sure that you have completed, signed and returned all the forms 

required.  Please remember to provide a proof of address document. 
 

 



Enrolment Forms for Starters Next Year  
If you have a child starting school next year and have 
not already enrolled them, please come to the school 

office to collect an enrolment form.  You have the option 
of completing the forms at school or take it home, 

complete it and return forms to us.  Please ensure you 
bring a copy of the ​birth certificate​ or ​child's passport 
and ​plunket book​ or ​updated immunisation records. 

 

SKIDS School Holiday Programme 
SKIDS School Holiday programmes​ are s​afe, loads of fun 

and jam-packed with a variety of activities.​  ​There are a lot 
of fun things planned for the up and coming school holidays 
such as a trip to the movies, arts and crafts activities, a trip 
to Treasure Island Mini-Golf, a Pirate themed day and many 

more fun activities planned. 
 

Register at ​www.sKids.co.nz 
For more information, call 02108178012 or email ​palwinder@skids.co.nz  

 

 ​Free Good Clean Quality Clothes and Shoes 

 Come into the Leabank Community Centre and help 
yourself during School Hours. 

 

Upcoming Events for Term 4 
 
Friday 6th December: Senior Prize Giving 
We bid our Year 6 students farewell and wish them all the best 
of luck at the Year 6 Prizegiving Assembly. 
 
Friday 13th December: ​LAST DAY OF THE TERM FOR 2019! 
School will finish at our normal finishing time 2:55 pm 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
R W Maddren 
Principal 
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